
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
March 21, 2025 
 
 
To the Chapter of the Eastern Star, 
 
Thank you for being a valued member of our facility’s community.  We appreciate the services 
you provide to our facility, its staff and residents.  
 
May 11th – May 17th is the 2025 National Skilled Nursing Care Week.  Skilled nursing care 
centers and their staff provide a steadfast commitment to providing a high-level of care for their 
residents.   
 
The theme this year is “Tapestry of Life” the meaningful stories that make up the caregiver’s 
journey in long term care and skilled nursing facilities.    
 
We are asking for your help in celebrating our residents and staff by contributing to our week- 
long celebration.  This can be done in a number of ways, by donating gift bags, food, give-a-
way items, gift cards, etc.  Donations can be mailed to Lori Patullo, NJ Eastern Star 
Rehabilitation & Nursing, 111 Finderne Ave., Bridgewater, NJ 08807 or dropped off for Lori or 
Simone at the reception desk any day between 9a-5p. 
 
If you are interested in helping in any way, please contact Lori Patullo, Administrative Support 
Manager at 908-722-4140, Ext. 3550,  lpatullo@njeasternstarhome.com or Simone Rudich, 
Director of Activities, at Ext. 3527, srudich@njeasternstarhome.com. 
 
Please respond by April 22nd , 2025 or sooner so we can plan a great week for our facility! 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support to our staff and facility. 
 
 
Dr. Dawn Giakas 
Administrator 
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